
Hudson High School Wrestling 

 

 

 

Wrestling team interest meeting for the 

2024-2025 season. 

 

If you are interested in joining the boys or girls wrestling team 

this coming season, there will be a meeting in room 530 on   

Oct. 23 at 5:00 pm.  We will go over the season schedules for 

each team and the practice schedule for the season.  We will also 

go over what the expectations are to be part of the team and how 

we determine varsity positions. 

Come be a part of our reigning district championship boys team 

and one of the top girls teams in the county!  

 


